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Loving one another, building each other up 

 
3rd July 2025 

Parents of Year 2 children  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As our children move from year 2 to year 3, infants to juniors, there are a few things that are a little 
different. To help you and your child settle into the juniors please remember: 
 

• Infant free school meals have ended for your child. A meal can be ordered from our catering 
company Caterlink by completing the weekly dinner menu, payment is made through our online 
payment system www.parentpay.com. Meals currently cost £2.85 per day, £14.25 per week. 
Please remember that all meals must be paid for in advance. If your circumstances have changed 
and you feel that you may be entitled to free school meals you can check your eligibility and apply 
for meals by visiting: https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/schoolsnet/your-pupils/free-school-
meals/. All applications will be treated in confidence. 

• Free fruit for infants has also ended. Please send in a healthy snack that your child can eat at 
break time. Please remember we are a nut free school.  

• The children will enter and leave the school through the door to the library.  

• If your child has Cool Milk this can continue and the children will be able to collect the milk at 
break time. 

• Mrs Walters will be Chestnut Class Teacher and Mrs McGoldrick will teach the class on a Monday 
and Wednesday afternoon.  Mrs Ridgway, Miss Evans, Mrs Bibby and Mrs James teaching 
assistants in Chestnut Class.  

 
In Key Stage 2, children have the opportunity to learn a foreign language. Throughout their time in the 
juniors, they will have a weekly French lesson where they will learn both how to speak the language as 
well as more about France as a country and French culture.  
 
Children in Chestnut Class have swimming lessons as part of the PE curriculum. This takes place in May, 
June and July. More information will come out nearer the time.  
 
Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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